
St Anthony’s Newsletter. Sunday 14th June 2020 
Corpus Christi 

Four Steps to overcome Coronavirus 
Hand Sanitation 

Self Isolation 
Two-metre Separation 

Don’t forget - Spiritual Meditation

Daily Mass: Fr Jacob records and broadcasts his daily Mass to help us stay connected during this 
‘lockdown’ period. If you have requested to join the St. Kessog’s WhatsApp platform you will be 
able to access the recordings on your mobile. Alternatively, a link is also available vie email to the 
Mass on your computer. Please feel free to contact Fr Jacob or Frances (contact details below) if 
your require assistance with this. 

Live broadcasts of daily Mass are available from the links below, St Francis Xavier, Falkirk, St 
Andrew’s Cathedral,Glasgow and St John the Baptist, Uddingston. 

https://www.mcnmedia.tv/camera/st-francis-xavier-church-falkirk        

https://www.mcnmedia.tv/camera/st-andrews-cathedral 

https://saintjohnbaptist.org/church-web-cam/  

Priest in charge: Fr Jacob Kabamba, St. Kessog’s Presbytery. Tel: 01360 770300 email: stkessogs1@gmail.com 
Parish Website: www.parishofstkessog.org 

Parish Council: Joint Chairmen: Terry Delany (St. Anthony’s) & Kevin McCarron (St Kessog’s) 
Newsletter: Frances Douglas: email: fmdouglas61@icloud.com Mobile: 07901 336305 

St. Kessog’s is a Parish of the Catholic Archdiocese of St. Andrew’s and Edinburgh, a charity registered in Scotland - number SCO085

Re-opening Up-Date:  
Although our church building is still closed, preparations are underway so that we will be ready to 
implement Phase 2 of the Scottish Government’s route map for coming out of lockdown.  
When Phase 2 is announced we can expect: 
‘Places of worship open for private prayer under physical distancing rules and hygiene safeguards. 
Marriages and other type of ceremonies to take place with minimal number of attendees.’ 
Parishioners will be kept up to date with information about the re-opening of our church through 
this newsletter and the parish website. When the Facebook group has been formed this will be 
another way of communicating and sharing. 

Newsletter: 
If you have anything you would like to share in the newsletter I would be grateful if you can give it 
to me by the Thursday evening of the week you would like the article in - thank you!

Parish Website: Jo Noblett is looking for photos for the website. If you have any scannable photos 
of the interior or exterior of St. Anthony’s that you would be happy to have put on the website 
please could you email Jo at jo.noblett@yahoo.co.uk 

Saturday 13th June is the feast of our patron, St. Anthony of Padua.
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